Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
62-524.430
Maps Containing Delineated Areas

The Department of Environmental Protection hereby gives notice: on November 18, 2022, the Department of Environmental Protection received a request to withdraw the petition for variance from Petitioner, Noel Jose Mendez. The petition was assigned OGC Number 22-2282 and originally received on August 1, 2022. Notice of receipt was published in the Florida Administrative Register on August 8, 2022. The petition requested a variance from the application and effect of rule 62-524.430, F.A.C., which is a list of maps containing delineated areas and affects the permitting requirements for constructing a new potable water well.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Stacey Odom, Department of Environmental Protection, Tallahassee Office, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, telephone: (850)245-8491, email: stacey.odom@floridadep.gov, during normal business hours, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except legal holidays.
